
URC COMMUNITY PROJECT AWARD 
 

Families Matter has had a very successful 
year. We are very proud to have won first 
prize in the URC Community Awards in 
Summer 2016 for the most innovative 

church-based community project in the country.  We have 
also received money from Dibden Allotments, the sale of art 
by Peter and Mary York, the Hythe Waitrose Green button 
scheme, Hythe Rotary club sponsored walk, Councillors Dan 
Poole and Malcolm Wade, and many smaller donations.   
 

Along with support from the local schools, this has enabled us 
to take on two new schools project workers and expand our 
successful ‘On The Right Track’ scheme.  We are very grateful 
to all in the local community who have supported us 
financially in the current tough climate. 
 

Families Matter is now reaching 90-100 families every week 
through our schools work and various support groups.  
 

Julia Cross - Project Manager  


